
Garden City PAC Reminder 

Neufeld Farms Appetizer/Dessert Fundraiser 

Due Thursday, November 26th. 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

If you are planning to order some of the delicious offerings from Neufeld farms, please return 
your order forms with a cheque payable to Garden City PAC by Thursday Nov. 26th.  

We have only received 2 orders thus far! Our goal is to raise $1000 to benefit the wonderful 
extra programs/experiences offered at our school. Please help us by placing orders for items 
you would normally use! 

Please make arrangements to be at the school to pick up your orders directly from the truck in the 
school parking lot on Wednesday, December 9rd at 1:30 pm. Garden City PAC can hold your 
items until 2:30 pm that day but we  cannot store your orders because we don’t have 
enough freezer space!!! So PLEASE pick up your orders on time! 

If you don’t have a form, please email gardencitypac@gmail.com and we’ll email you a 
copy. 

We will send out reminders again before Dec. 9th. 

Thank you for your support and we hope you enjoy the products from Neufeld Farms. 

Garden City PAC Exec. 

 


